
 

Early Help Strategy Networking Drop-In 

Join us for an informal networking event at the Evergreen Family Hub in Solihull! Your 

chance to connect with other professionals working in Solihull and ask questions about the 

new early help strategy and what this means for you. This in-person event is a great 

opportunity to build relationships and collaborate with others in the field and familiarise 

yourself with the operation of the Early Help Strategy.  

The venue is located at Evergreen Family Hub, 42 Kingshurst Way, Solihull, B37 6DX, UK.  

Four sessions are running from 12pm to 2pm on Wednesday 6th December. 

Please book a space using the links below: 

12pm https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/767731464477?aff=oddtdtcreator  

12.30pm https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/767742748227?aff=oddtdtcreator  

1.00pm https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/768276263987?aff=oddtdtcreator  

1.30pm https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/768276584947?aff=oddtdtcreator  

We look forward to seeing you there! 
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